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To help the children develop an understanding of other cultures, this 

week we found out all about Chinese New Year. The children heard 

about how people prepare for Chinese New Year and how it is 

celebrated. We looked at some Chinese writing and numbers. 
 

A big thank you to those parents who came to Nursery this week to tell 

the children about the jobs they do. It was super start to our topic 

where we will be finding out about people who help us. 

As part of our finger gym work, the children have used the CD player 

independently this week to listen to their favourite songs whilst 

practising their dough disco actions. They particularly enjoyed using 

the microphones to sing along. It was great fun. 

In phonics we have been learning about the phoneme /g/ 

and the sound it makes in words like garden, goat, girl 

and glue. It is a short, bouncy sound.  We use the picture 

to help us remember this sound and the formation rhyme 

to help us write it: round her face, down her hair and 

give her a curl. Our sound next week is /q/. 
 

 

Thank you for all your junk donations. We now have enough to keep us 

going for the rest of this term but we always welcome donations of 

junk throughout the year. 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 12th February – Parent Consultations 

Friday 14
th

 February – School breaks up for half term 

Monday 24
th

 February – School reopens for all children 

Monday 24
th

 February – Parent Consultations 

 

Thank you for all the emails this week. Please continue to send anything 

for your child’s learning journey to Helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk. 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you again on 

Monday.   

The Nursery Team 

 


